
PERMIT	APPLICATION	TO	UPDATE	SIGNS	FOR	202	KENNEBEC:	

	
	
	
WRITTEN	AUTHORIZATION		
See	below	
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From: Sergei Slussky <sslussky@aol.com>
To: Jo Braley (Barbara) Birmingham <jobraley@aol.com>

Subject: Fwd: Updating signs
Date: Tue, Jul 24, 2018 3:31 pm

Attachments: image001.png (8K), image002.jpg (33K), image003.jpg (609K), 202 Kennebec St - Architectural Floor Plan As-
Built by   Archetype.pdf (627K)

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Constance Auringer <constance@northlandus.com>
Date: July 24, 2018 at 9:25:28 AM EDT
To: Sergei Slussky <sslussky@aol.com>
Subject: RE: Updating signs

Good morning,
 
The attached plan should give you all the information you need for the City’s permitting
process.
 
We reviewed the attached renderings and you have Northland’s permission to proceed with
the new signage.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Regards,
 
Constance Auringer
Commercial Property Manager
Northland Management Corp.
17 South Street, 3rd Floor
Portland, ME 04101
P: (207) 780-0223
C: (207) 671-1905

 
 
From: Sergei Slussky [mailto:sslussky@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 3:41 PM
To: Constance Auringer <constance@northlandus.com>
Subject: Fwd: Updating signs
 
Dear Constance,
 
Could you please send me information requested I the forwarded letter of my business
partner Jo?
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